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       Celebration Certificate  Winners
Certificates have been awarded to RG Ocean, Muhammad 
and Gepard; RW Allan, Abubakar and Rufta; 2W Ellis, 
Payton and Zeena; 2G Adel, Peter Paisley and Ibrahim; 3S 
Harvey, Connor and Jacob; 3C Asim, Fortune and Marisa; 
4Ha Fatima and Sabina; 4He AvaMarie and Heidi; 5L JJ, 
Blessing and Chas; 6G Rachael, Ruby and Mohammed; 6D 
Faith, Fri and Keabb; Well done everyone!

Attendance

Our whole school 
target is 97%
Whole school 
attendance last week 
94.7%
Nursery- 95.1%
Reception W- 95%
Reception G- 96.7%
Year 1C- 95.2%
Year 1A- 97.1%
Year 2G- 96.9%
Year 2W- 95%
Year 3C- 93.7%
Year 3S- 93.1%
Year 4H- 89.7%
Year 4HE- 92.5%
Year 5H- 91.9%
Year 5P-97.8%
Year 6G- 98.1%
Year 6D- 94.7%

Dates

20.03.24 Wednesday – 
Family Tree Planting
(more information to 

Follow)

All after school clubs 
finish on 21st March. No 
clubs in the final week. 

27.03.24 Wednesday - 
Spring Fair after school 

in the hall
Egg Decorating 

completion (more 
information to follow)

School finishes on 
Thursday 28th March at 

3:15. We return to 
school at 8:45 on 15th 

April.

Awards
Attendance
Year 1A 97.1%- Pyjama 
afternoon
Year 6G 98.1%- free time 
activities

Exceptional Learners
Rewards for exceptional 
learners take place on 
Friday afternoons. Last 
week it was time on the 
purple playground and 
other equipment.

Crosslee values 
Crosslee values assembly:
Safe
Weekly target: I can use 
kind hands and feet 
towards others
Word of the week: 
responsible



     

Focus of the week: Good News!

How lovely to see all the children in red and with fantastic ideas to 
celebrate red nose day! Thank you also for all your donations.

Please note the dates and times for the Tree planting on the 20th March 
and also the Spring Fair on the 27th March.  We’re all looking forward to 
both events!

Have a wonderful weekend and see you on Monday.

Compliments given to our 
children 

4He were complimented on 
their lovely behaviour by 
another school when they 

went swimming. Well done!

Our Y5/6 footballers were 
noted by many for their 
superb team work and 
levels of respect to all. 

Fabulous news!

There has been so much good news this week that we have 
decided to bring it all together for you to read in one space!

Charlestown Signage

On Monday we had an assembly at school 
in which 5 of our children were given 
awards for winning the Charlestown 
signage competition run last summer. The 
signs are situated all over the local area. 
Keep your eyes open to find and admire 
them!

Football tournament
On Monday a group of Y5/6 
footballers took part in a 
tournament at MCA. They 
won 5 matches and drew 1. 
These are great results that 
have given children, parents 
and staff so much to smile 
about.

Visitors to school
This week we have had visitors in school 
to see how well we nurture the children 
who come to Crosslee. They were very 
impressed. In addition we had another 
visitor in to look at the behaviour. They 

were very complimentary about the 
impact of the work on standards of 
conduct in and outside the school 

building. To top it off, we got a 
safeguarding audit report back which 
praised what we are doing in school. 

What a great week!


